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Dear parents/carers, 

 

We are very excited to tell you that we will be holding a Sponsored Slide! on Friday 26th April. 

 

The event will be held on the school grounds during the school day.  Solent University have very kindly 

provided a large inflatable slide for our event and each child will get 3 minutes to slide down the 

inflatable slide as many times as they can.  

 

All funds raised through sponsorship of the event will go towards buying new library books and 

renovating the library.  

 

The aim is to raise as much money as possible, so please ask friends, neighbours and family members to 

sponsor your children.   Please collect as many sponsors as you can before the day of the slide and we 

would be grateful if all sponsorship money raised could be returned to school (to the office), in a clearly 

marked envelope with the sponsorship form by Thursday 25th April 2024. 

 

We are happy to accept cash or cheques made out to ‘The Friends of Woolston Infant School’. 

 

There will be a prize for the class that manages to raise the most sponsorship money overall, and an 

additional prize for the individual child who manages to raise the most money!  

 

If you require additional sponsorship forms, please ask the office. 

 

We hope your child has a fantastic time taking part in this fundraising event!  

 

Thank you as always for your support! 

 

Sue Badham (Chair of The Friends of Woolston) 
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